
 

Student Services Update April 2018 
Hello Eagle Families. The spring semester is almost over. Here are some topics of interest for April.  

Commencement and Ticket pick up: Graduates participating in the School of International 
Service and College of Arts and Sciences ceremonies will need tickets for their guests. Students 
participating in the School of Public Affairs, School of Communication, and Kogod School of Business 
ceremonies are strongly encouraged to limit their number of guests to seven. Tickets are not required 
for these ceremonies. 

An allotment of six (6) tickets will be distributed to SIS and CAS students who have rented regalia and 
registered to participate in the ceremony. SIS and CAS students participating in the ceremony will not 
need a ticket for themselves. Ticket distribution will begin Wednesday, May 2, in AU Central, Asbury 
Building, and run through Tuesday, May 8, during normal business hours (Wednesday from 10 a.m. to 5 
p.m.; 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday). 

https://www.american.edu/commencement/spring/commencement-tickets.cfm 

Summer Bills: Payment for students taking summer classes at AU is due May 1. Payment is due at 
the time of registration for students registering after April 30. The American Payment Plan is not 
available for summer charges. 

Residence Hall update: The university residence halls close for the spring semester on May 9 at 
12 p.m. Graduating seniors who live on campus must move out by May 14 at 12 p.m. For additional 
information, please visit: 

https://www.american.edu/ocl/housing/dates-faq.cfm 

Dining Services: Spring Meal Plans will end on May 8, 2018. We encourage parents and families to 
connect with your student to ensure they are utilizing their meal plan to the best of their abilities. Any 
unused meal swipes will not roll over into the next academic year. Students can review their Meal Plan 
usage at Eaglebucks.com to see meal swipe, Dining Dollars, and EagleBucks balances. For any questions, 
please email mealplans@american.edu or contact One Card & Dining Services at 202-885-CARD (2273). 
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Final Exam Schedule: The end of the spring semester is right around the corner. Here is additional 
information on when final exams will be held: 

https://www.american.edu/provost/registrar/finalexamschedule/spring-2018.cfm 

Question of the month: Can students take summer classes?  Yes! AU offers classes on 
campus and online during several different summer sessions. For more information, visit: 

https://www.american.edu/summer/ 

If you or your student have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact AU Central at aucentral@american.edu.  
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